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Submission: I am concerned about and against an amalgamation of Botany Bay Council, Randwick City Council, Waverley 
Council, Woollahra Council and the City of Sydney Council to form one mega council. Amalgamations are expensive, take a 
long time to implement, and there is no evidence that a larger council results in better management and a reduction in costs. 
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